
 

 
 

We are looking for - Water Taxi Drivers 
 

Successful applicant(s) are required to drive and maintain the Harbour Water Taxi during 
the 2022 season (April - September).  

 
A valid Maritime VHF radio license is a core requirement for this role and experience in the 

competent handling of small boats would be an advantage although training will be 
provided. 

 
If you are interested in applying, please would you contact the Harbour Office in the first 

instance on Harbour@alderney.gov.gg or telephone 01481 820070 
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